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Words cannot express how much I appreciate EVERYONE that did any job whatsoever for the quilt show. Every 

one of you are too awesome for words. I was taking care of my honey with a broken wrist and did not get to see or 

do much for quilt show.  From what I heard from Donna Saturday after show closed was that by then we had done 

much better this year in sales from our booth. Thenia was telling me that our booth received lots of compliments 

which is wonderful. To any and all that had any input in sewing or making any craft items., thank you also.  We 

cannot forget all of the beautiful quilts that our members entered in the show. Please pat yourself on the back. 

Maria.  Wow, wow, wow. BEST OF SHOW.  You are truly one of our treasures in our guild. We are all doing 

happy dances for you. If you listen carefully, you can hear all of us applauding you. What an honor. Cannot wait to 

see what else you have in store for next year’s show. And to anyone else in our guild that won a ribbon. so proud for 

and of you. I only heard about Maria when I came back Saturday night to help with booth breakdown   

I am so proud to say that I am a member of the Irving Quilt Guild and gave out quite a few cards Friday in small 

amount of time I was at show. Most, again, said they did not know Irving had such an awesome quilt guild. We will 

be working on getting out the word for the rest of this year. Everyone I spoke with said they were enjoying the show 

and it was a great experience for them. They all loved the quilts and the vendors. We will get more members and we 

will continue to grow. Even if it is slowly. 

Donna informed me on Friday at show that she, Susan, and Thenia will be stepping down from taking care of booth 

for next year. They will be doing other things for the show but now it is time for more of our members to step up 

and help with booth and quilt show next year. We need new blood and eyes she said. All these years that those ladies 

have more than done their share we need to show them that we can learn from them and keep making the booth and 

show better. Donna, Susan , and Thenia we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all of your hard work 

and dedication to our guild. I was telling Carol Cook this shocking little bit of information before I had a heart 

attack and thank goodness Carol said she will be doing her job for several more years. Saved me from rolling on the 

floor and having a meltdown. It was just one of those days. 

Another great show put to rest. We can now start thinking about how great our show is going to be for next year. We 

cannot depend on just a few members to continue doing the same job over and over every year. I will need any and 

all help for next year. I know that every member has great ideas and we need all of our members to step up and work 

the quilt show. Even however minor you might think it will be we will need your help. We are all so much stronger 

when we work as a team. We value each and every member's opinion and ideas and I will listen and try my best to 

get everyone heard on how to grow our guild and to be best quilt guild however small our number. Small but mighty. 

Thanks to everyone again. 

Happy quilting, 

Alene 

 

 

 

Labor day     

Labor Day is annually held on the first Monday of September. It was originally organized to celebrate various labor 

associations' strengths of and contributions to the United States economy. It is largely a day of rest in modern times. 

Many people mark Labor Day as the end of the summer season and a last chance to make trips or hold outdoor 

events. 

 

 



  

IRVING QUILT GUILD 

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date:  August 11, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Alene Winn. 
 

Sunshine and Shadows: Alene announced that her sister, Charlene, is still in the hospital. Jerry Tollett broke her elbow and 

is in rehabilitation at Avanti. Her husband is in the hospital with Covid. Shawn Carr announced that Mickey Ray is now 

wheelchair bound and going to rehab.  
 

Beginning Quilting Class: Cynthia Gladden confirmed the details for this class that she will be teaching, starting on 

Saturday, September 10 , for 5 Saturdays, from 10 a.m. to Noon. Fundamental Baptist Church on 1119 Shady Grove Road 

will be the location for all 5 sessions. The Guild held its garage sale there last year. The cost will be $20 for all 5 classes. 

Attendees will be making a versatile table runner. The maximum number of attendees will be 8. She will email anyone who 

signs up with more details on fabric requirements, etc. She provided some detail on what the curriculum will cover. There 

will be homework. 
 

Programs and workshops:  Bonnie Sloan announced that there will be no workshop in August. September’s program will 

be Aine McCarthy from Dime, Texas. She will be making a presentation on the flip-and-sew technique. Aine will also be 

holding a workshop that Saturday, the 17th. She is taking sign-ups now for this workshop. It is $5 per person which will be returned if, and 

only if, that person attends the workshop. 

Quilt Show: Sue Gray announced that she still has the blue, pay-at-the-door tickets for anyone needing tickets/wanting to 

go to the Show. The Guild gets credit for ½ of the ticket receipts.  
 

Susan Holt reminded everyone to watch for people who do not have a guild and offer them a Guild business card. 
 

Donna Reid announced that set-up for the Guild’s booth/store is Wednesday, August 17th , starting at 8:00 a.m. Take-down 

is Saturday, August 20th, starting at about 5:00 p.m. Come when you can. Anyone who is making items for the booth can 

give them to her tonight or leave them at the door of her house. She will also take them the day of the Show. 
 

Carol Cook reminded everyone who has a quilt in the show, to bring it on Sunday, the 14th, from Noon to 4 p.m. Be sure to 

have a cover label on the quilt and be early. The lines get long. She also reminded all members who will be attending the 

show, to pick their favorite member quilt. The Gala Award for member favorite established by the Guild’s founder, will be 

awarded at the September meeting. 
 

Retreat: Sue Gray reported that she has 24 people signed up to attend the retreat at Red Boot in October. She asked that all 

sign-ups bring full payment with them to the next General Meeting, if they have not already paid.  
 

Another Retreat Event: After the break, Susan Turk announced that Mona Livingston is running a retreat from September 

22-25th at Red Boot. The cost is $280. Only Guild members are allowed to attend. If interested, please contact Susan and 

she will pass your name onto Mona. Fourteen have signed up so far. Mona needs 20. 
 

Panel Quilt Project: Alene Winn reminded everyone who took one of Allison Dale’s panels to bring the quilt that they made 

from the panel to the September meeting. There will be prizes for the best quilts. 
 

September meeting special announcement: Suzanna Fox announced that while she is out with shoulder surgery, Sue Gray 

will have the key to the church. Please enter the church through the covered walk. The other door is not working. 
 

Show-and-Tell: Angel Quilts were shown after these announcements. Donna awarded the 4 Red ticket points to Jeanne 

Sullivan. 
 

Susan Hyde and Thenia Haynie ended the meeting by awarding door prizes.  
 

Alene adjourned the meeting at 8:05 pm.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

         

IRVING QUILT GUILD – Board of Directors Meeting – August 11, 2022 

Attending: Alene Winn, Bonnie Sloan, Sue Gray, Ernestine Chipman, Nancy Norris, Jerry Bowen, Susan Holt, Suzanna 

Fox, and Donna Reid. 

Guest attending: Cynthia Gladden 

The Board held a short board meeting before the August General Meeting, as planned, due to the Quilt Show being on 

the 18th, the third Thursday. 

Meeting called to order at 5:56 p.m. by Alene Winn, President. 

Quilt Show: Susan Holt started off the meeting by saying that everything is good with the Show. There are some early 

slots still open on Friday, but she is certain that someone will step up at the last moment to fill them. She asked the 

Board to be aware of anyone who is not in a guild and to hand them one of our business cards. 
 

• Donna Reid: Everything is set for Wednesday at 8 a.m. to set up the Guild booth at the Show. Doors open by 

8 a.m. There will be no parking fee for those volunteers helping out on Wednesday. She will need help to break 

down the booth, starting at 5 p.m. on Saturday. She has lots of stuff to sell but will accept any other items right 

up to the day of the Show. The Guild has one of the larger spaces. 

• The Board unanimously agreed to pay parking for all Guild volunteers who have to be at the Show all 3 days. 

Parking is $10 per day even if you are a volunteer. 
 

Membership: Suzanna Fox announced that she will be having shoulder surgery soon. She needs the 2023 dates for 

Programs, Expo, and Retreats to get the directory to the printer before then. Evelyn Banks will staff the Sign-in Desk in 

her absence.  
 

Newsletter articles: Suzanna also announced that newsletter articles will not be due until after the Show, on Monday, 

August 22nd. 
 

Irving Volunteer Fair: Cynthia Gladden reported that she and Suzanna had lots of people come up to the booth and 

sign the patriot blocks. ICTN interviewed Cynthia. Suzanna will email an article on the interview and the Fair.  
 

September program: Bonnie Sloan needs time at the meeting tonight to make an announcement about it. (See General 

Meeting minutes in this newsletter for more details). 
 

Retreat: Sue Gray also needs time at the meeting tonight to make an announcement about cost and payment for the 

October retreat. (See General Meeting minutes in this newsletter for more details). 
 

Update on the train quilt: Ernestine Chipman asked the Board members to send her a date and time that they are 

available. The Board asked Ernestine to just send some date and time options to all board members with a deadline to 

respond. 

Treasurer report: Jerry Owen gave the Guild’s bank, PNC Bank, her mobile phone number to get things changed 

over to her. The Bank was still contacting Linda Cole. 

NEW BUSINESS  

Committee for the 25th Anniversary: The Board agreed that there needs to be a committee established for the 25th 

anniversary of the Guild which is in September 2023. Alene Winn volunteered.  

Beginning Quilting Class: Cynthia Gladden confirmed the details for this class that she will be teaching, starting on 

Saturday, September 10th. (See General Meeting minutes in this newsletter for more details). 

Meeting adjourned at 6:27 p.m.  

 

 



 

Angel Quilt Info 
I delivered your 14 Angel Quilts to the children at Scottish 

Rite. They said thank you.  Our total for the year is 208. 

Scottish Rite is continuing their construction, so I had to 

follow the detour signs to get in. Good thing I learned to 

follow instructions from quilt patterns. Don’t forget figuring 

it out from the pictures.   Always remember to write your 

name on the lite red paper. Jean Sullivan won 4 points. 

When you have completed Angel Quilts, turn them in to me 

anytime. I always enjoy being able to deliver happiness to the 

children at Scottish Rite.  

Wash your hands. Clean hands are good for our fabric as well.  

Thank you, 

Donna Reid 214 435-4148         

donnaacdenterprises.com    

 

LOVE THY BABY… 

need volunteer points? 

Would you consider doing some small quilts 

and or Receiving blanks for us?    Love Thy 

Baby provides all the flannel to sew if your 

stash is short and you want volunteer hours, 

please consider doing small quilts or 

receiving blankets for us.  *We provide all 

the flannel you need; all you have to do is 

surge or do a rolled hem on the 36 x 36 

flannel.  

*Small quilts 36 x 36 are completely put 

together all you have to do is do the quilting 

on top in the ditch, meandering or x’s.  

Please remember to bring all your Receiving 

Blankets, small quilts and hats back to our 

next meeting. Please make sure you return 

them in the white bag that you took them in 

along with the tag on the bag If you have any 

questions, please contact me. I thank you – 

and Love Thy Baby thanks you.  

Flannel Receiving Blankets—50per bag 10 

points 

Small Quilts—2 points per quilt 

 
LaCora McSwain 972-255 6233 or 

l.mcswain4@verizon.net 

 

THANK YOU IRVING QUILT 

GUILD MEMBERS!!! 

We had a great success this year at the  

quilt show! 

Many beautiful quilts & lots of winners! 

Thanks for all your hard work  

in volunteering! 

Susan Holt 

 

 

 

 

 

We had 23 

ladies that 

volunteered in 

various places 

this past week  

at the show. 

Thanks!   

Susan Holt 

 

mailto:donna@acdenterprises.com
mailto:l.mcswain4@verizon.net


 

Misty’s Book Nook 
Stephen King 

Historical Fiction/ Fantasy/Science Fiction  

On November 22, 1963, three shots rang out in Dallas, President Kennedy died, and the world changed. What if you 

could change it back? Stephen King’s heart-stoppingly dramatic new novel is about a man who travels back in time to 

prevent the JFK assassination—a thousand page tour de force. 

Following his massively successful novel Under the Dome, King sweeps readers back in time to another moment—a 

real life moment—when everything went wrong: the JFK assassination. And he introduces readers to a character who 

has the power to change the course of history. 

Jake Epping is a thirty-five-year-old high school English teacher in Lisbon Falls, Maine, who makes extra money 

teaching adults in the GED program. He receives an essay from one of the students—a gruesome, harrowing first person 

story about the night 50 years ago when Harry Dunning’s father came home and killed his mother, his sister, and his 

brother with a hammer. Harry escaped with a smashed leg, as evidenced by his crooked walk. 

Not much later, Jake’s friend Al, who runs the local diner, divulges a secret: his storeroom is a portal to 1958. He enlists 

Jake on an insane—and insanely possible—mission to try to prevent the Kennedy assassination. So begins Jake’s new 

life as George Amberson and his new world of Elvis and JFK, of big American cars and sock hops, of a troubled loner 

named Lee Harvey Oswald and a beautiful high school librarian named Sadie Dunhill, who becomes the love of Jake’s 

life – a life that transgresses all the normal rules of time. 

A tribute to a simpler era and a devastating exercise in escalating suspense, 11/22/63 is Stephen King at his epic best. 

Disclaimer: this is NOT your typical Stephen King with the exception of length. Falls more in line with my all-time 

favorites The Green mile and Shawshank redemption as well as stand by me. All 3 based on his short stories or novels. 

It’s violent in areas but not overly so. And if at some point in this you don’t want a root beer float well😂 

 

 

Blue Christmas 2022 

Blue Christmas is in the works for Irving Quilt Guild.  I have been in contact with Benny Renaud, an Irving Firefighter 

who is on the board of the Irving Police and Fire Blue Christmas.  He will contact the Fire Department Administration 

to hopefully approve having a crew from one of the fire stations attend our November 17th Quilt Guild meeting.  In the 

meantime, keep your eyes peeled for NEW items you think Irving children would love to receive as Christmas gifts.  We 

have always tried to provide gifts for older kids, teenage girls and boys. But gifts for a child of any age will be 

appreciated.  I will give you the more specific list in the next newsletter. 

Evelyn Banks   972-252-5290 

 

Grandparents Day 

When President Jimmy Carter signed the proclamation creating a National Grandparents Day, little did 

anyone know how it would grow. At the time, Carter said the holiday would recognize "the importance and 

worth of the 17 million grandparents in our nation." 

Barely a generation later, there are now more than 70 million grandparents in the United States.  

That's a lot of recognition. 

And a lot of gifts, cards, and flowers, too. 

On September 11, 2020, Grandparents Day will reach its 41st anniversary. Like Mother's Day and Father's 

Day, it's a time for family celebration, and a chance to honor the important role grandparents play in 

children's lives. 
 



 

 

 

 

Friendship Groups 

Guild members are cordially invited to join a sewing group for fellowship, growth, and stitching. 

Most groups have room for new members. 

 
 

Threadpickers 
 

Threadpickers meets at Saint Mark's Episcopal Church which is at the corner of 6th St. and O’Connor on the 

second Thursday of each month, from 10 am to 2 pm.   
 

If you are looking for a friendly daytime group, please meet with us at St Mark's!   You can “Brown Bag” 

your lunch and bring your drink or choose one of the restaurants in downtown Irving.  

Bring a project to work on and be ready for a couple of hours of friendship and good conversation. 
 

For more information, contact me!  

Cynthia Gladden  972-790-9024  
 

Material Woman 
(Second Monday – 3-6 pm – Holy Family Church) 

Material Women’s meetings are at Holy Family in the Gym building now from 3-6 or when we get tired of socializing.  

We meet the 2nd Monday of each month.  What will we work on? My vote is an Angel Quilt but that’s not a 

requirement. You can bring something you are already planning to do.   All are welcome. 

Donna Reid 214 435-4148      donna@acdenterprises.com 

 

Frayed Knots  

(Second: Monday 1:00PM – 6PM) 

For August, we had several people attend.  We all worked on different projects, needlework and sewing. 

Our next meeting will be Sept 12 at 1PM at Senter Park East.  Bring your projects to work on.   

We will be discussing more about the Block Exchange, so bring your questions and we will try to give you some 

answers. 

 If you have any questions about Frayed Knots, please feel free to call me. 

 

Sue Gray 214-850-9517  

Suegray517@gmail.com 

 

The Cut-Ups 
At our last meeting we had plenty of show-and-tell, including angel quilts, granddaughter quilts, and a baby quilt.  

Our next two meetings will be on Thursday, August 25th and Thursday, September 1st.  The Cut-Ups meet in the 

gym building of Plymouth Park Baptist Church, from 5PM to 7:30 PM.  Come check us out. 

Evelyn Banks    972-252-5290 

 

 

mailto:donna@acdenterprises.com


Cracker Burrell hash brown casserole 
32-ounce package frozen hash brown potatoes, thawed 

Salt and pepper to taste 

10 3/4 ounce can cream of chicken soup 

16-ounce container sour cream 

1/2 cup butter, melted 

1/2 cup onion, chopped 

8-ounce package shredded sharp cheddar cheese 

  

Preheat your oven to 350 degrees Fahrenheit. Grease a 13-inch-by-9-inch baking pan. 

Place the hash brown potatoes in the baking pan and sprinkle with salt and pepper. Set aside. 

In a bowl, stir together the soup, sour cream, melted butter and onion. 

Spread the soup mixture over potatoes and stir gently. 

Sprinkle with the cheddar cheese. 

Bake uncovered for 45 to 55 minutes, until bubbly and golden. 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Bloom where you are Planted 

Quilt Show 2022 
We have another one in the books ladies, and I think we did great. Big Congratulations to Maria for her quilt winning 

Best of Show. We had a lot of new people taking committee positions this year and even though we had a few 

learning curves we handled everything pretty well. I kept telling people it’s all done with mirrors and smoke screens 

because what they couldn’t see was the chaos!! Ha. 

Our guild did outstand on volunteering and stepping up when people called in under the weather. We need to work 

out a better system that notifies all the guilds when this happens so it’s not just us filling the gaps. I want to thank 

Susan Holt for her years of holding this position. I know she wants to be able to sit back and enjoy from now on.  

Judy Poole and Sue Gray did a great job of wrangling ribbons and critiques. Susan Turk and Deborah Kay worked 

tirelessly on lay-out and fund-raising. Linda Scott took over my old job of quilt Take in / Check out. She handled it 

like a champ, and we had everything down and gone before 7:00 that night.  

None of this could have happened without everyone’s total commitment and support. I’m not going to lie and say 

we made great money this year. Several ideas that were tried did not work. Mini sales were down along with ticket 

sales. With Plano being the week before our show it hurt us a little but so did the start of school and the economy. 

But it’s better than a raffle quilt!!! 

So, after a small breathing period we start the process again for next year. Get your ideas going on new quilts…or 

finish that awesome UFO and get them quilted and ready for next August 17, 18, and 19, 2023. 

Meanwhile I will practice my smoke screens…... 

Carol Cook 

 

Members: 

I will continue to take money for Retreat in 

August.  I have 19 people signed up with a 

couple of them maybes, so we need at least 

20 people for the retreat.  If you have never 

gone, it is always fun.  Red Boot Retreat is a 

great place to go to, work on your projects, 

visit, get to know your fellow members, and 

have a good time while eating good food and 

enjoying everyone’s company.  If we do not 

get enough members by the September 

meeting, I will open this up to some of our 

friends that are not members of the Irving 

Quilt Guild. 

The cost is $280 for Thursday thru Sunday. 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

If I don’t answer, leave a message and I will 

get back to you as soon as I can or email me 

at suegray517@gmail.com.    214-950-9517 

Thanks 

Sue Gray 
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Officer’s Meetings 
 

The Officers and Committee Members 
meet the second Thursday of each 
month at Oakview Baptist Church 
(north entrance) at 1004 South Story 
Road, Irving.  We meet at 2:00 and 
everyone is welcome. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Long Arm Machine Quilters 

Linda Cole  214-727-4397 

Janie Merritt   469-644-2867 

Linda Scott   972-986-7890 

Bonnie Sloan   972-252-8067 

Susan Turk   214-236-7975 

Deborah Kay  817-881-0069 

 

  

Easy Banana Pudding with Cream Cheese Recipe 

10 ounces vanilla wafers 

4 bananas, sliced 

8 ounces cream cheese, room temperature 

2 ¼ cups of cold milk 

2 teaspoons vanilla essence 

8 ounces cool whip or heavy cream, whipped 

14 ounces sweetened condensed milk 

5 ounces instant vanilla pudding 

  

Whip the cream cheese and condensed milk together until silky smooth, 

scraping the bowl’s sides for about 3 minutes on medium speed. 

Put the vanilla, milk, and dry pudding mix in the bowl and start mixing at low 

speed for 30 seconds. Gradually increase the speed until you are on high 

speed. Mix for 5 minutes until the mixture is smooth and thick, scraping the 

bowl’s sides as needed. 

Fold half of the heavy whipped cream or cool whip into the easy banana 

pudding recipe with cool whip until integrated. 

Line a large dish with as many vanilla wafers as you can fit. Uniformly place 

the banana slices on the top of wafers. Spread the pudding on the top of the 

bananas and then remaining heavy whipped cream or cool whip on the top of 

the pudding. 

Cover and refrigerate for 3-4 hours. Crumble some vanilla wafers on the top 

of the pudding and serve to your loved ones. 

 

BEGINNING QUILTING CLASS 
 

A series of classes on how to make a quilt is starting up in September.  At the last guild meeting, I showed the table 

runner we will make during these classes.  At this time, there are six ladies who signed up to participate.  We can 

accommodate two more, so if you are interested, please call or e-mail me to be included.  The details are: 

 

Class dates:  9/10, 9/17, 9/24, 10/1, 10/8 

Cost:  $20 for all five classes, payable at the first meeting 

Time:  10am to 1 noon 

You will learn: 

 Setting up your sewing machine to sew ¼” seam 

 Discussion of needles, threads and other tools 

 How to care for your machine 

 Pressing vs. ironing 

 Diagonal seaming 

 Attaching a border 

 Sandwiching and basting your quilt 

 Quilting the quilt (in the ditch) 

 Binding the quilt 

 

I will let you know the final particulars shortly after Labor Day.  If you have any questions or concerns, my phone is 

972 790 9024; my e-mail is b51cgladden@yahoo.com.  This is going to be fun! 

 

 

 

https://www.thespruceeats.com/homemade-condensed-milk-521028
https://hinamunawar.com/quick-and-easy-christmas-pudding-recipe/
mailto:b51cgladden@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 

    Birthdays 

23 Cynthia Gladden 

24 Sandra Beissel 

30 Gail Walsh 

  

 

        

 

Officers  

President:    
      Alene Winn 

1st Vice President: 
   Bonnie Sloan 
 2nd Vice-President:  
   Sue Gray     
Treasurer:  
   Jerry Bowen 
Secretary:  
Ernestine Chipman 

Chairpersons 

Angel Quilts:  
   Donna Reid    
Audit: 

   Deborah Kay   

Door Prizes: 

   Susan Hyde   

Historian: 
   Nancy Norris    
Hospitality: 

   Susan Holt     

Keeper Quilts: 
   Janie Merritt 
Love Thy Baby: 
LaCora McSwain 
Membership: 
    Suzanna Fox 
Newsletter Editor:         
     Judy Poole   
Nomination: 
        
Parliamentarian: 

      

Quilt Show: 
   Carol Cook 
   Susan Holt 
Quilts of Valor:  
   Carol Cook 

Sunshine & Shadow/  
Welcoming: 
   Connie Angeles  
Webmaster: 
   Susan Turk 
 

Membership 
Current Members          63 

New Members      1 

Meeting Attendance      38 

Guests                  0 

Total attending     39 

 

 

A Reminder - we are using the west side 

entrance to the building where our 

monthly meeting is held. There is a 

walkway in between the church offices 

and the building we use. Thank you 

 

Long Arm Machine Quilters 

Linda Cole  214-727-4397 

Janie Merritt   469-644-2867 

Linda Scott   972-986-7890 

Bonnie Sloan   972-252-8067 

Susan Turk   214-236-7975 

Deborah Kay  817-881-0069 

 

 

Officer’s Meetings 
 

The Officers and Committee 
Members meet the second Thursday 
of each month at Oakview Baptist 
Church (north entrance) at 1004 
South Story Road, Irving.  We meet 
at 6:00 and everyone is welcome. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd Annual Volunteer Fair 

The Irving Quilt Guild was represented by 

Cynthia Gladden, Cynthia Juaregar and 

Suzanna Fox. There were examples of Love 

Thy Baby items, Angel Quilts and Patriotic 

Quilts on display. Over 40 squares were signed 

for future Patriotic Quilts and Cynthia Gladden 

was interviewed by someone from the print 

media. We handed out business cards and 

spoke to a lot of folks about our wonderful 

organization. Thirty-three local organizations 

were represented.  

Thank you, Ladies, for a great job. 

 
New Members 

A warm welcome to Donna Herrmann who is a local gal and a friend of 

Jerry Bowens. Also, welcoming Rachel Brown from Austin and a relative 

of Kristi Wilson. 

Thank you Jerry and Kristi for extending your love of quilting and 

friendship to these ladies. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Show Store 

The quilt show is done. I hope you enjoyed it. This means the booth is 

over. One-minute no customers the next the booth was full. I’ll have 

what we made for you at the next meeting.  Thank you to all of you who 

made purchases.  I picked up a couple of zipper bags, one for my 

daughter Katie and one for daughter- in law Jules. Also bought am eye 

spy place mat for grandson Calvin, 3.  

IQG will have a booth next year and we need items to sell. If you see 

something let us know. The difficult part is new items. There are 

members to help make them. 

Thank you! 

Donna Reid  donna@acdenterprises.com 
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Irving Quilt Guild 
The Quilting Press newsletter is 
published monthly for the Irving 
Quilt Guild, a not-for-profit 501(c)3, 
volunteer organization founded in 
1998. 

Newsletter Deadlines 
Please submit all newsletter 
contributions, letters, reports, black 
& white photos, prepaid 
advertisements, etc. to the editor at 
judyp343@tx.rr.com   
 
All ads must be prepaid, camera 
ready, and fit the size requirement. 
Ads received after the deadline will 
be included in the next month’s 
publication. Deadline for 
publication is the third Thursday of 
each month for the following 
month’s issue. 
 
Advertising Rates: 
1/8 pg (3.5X2) $3/mo; $8/3 mo; 
$15.25/6 mo; $30/yr. 
 
1/4 pg (3.5X4.5) $5.75/mo; 
$15/3 mo; $29/6 mo; $57/yr. 
 
/2 pg (7X4.5) $11/mo; 
$29/3 mo; $56/6 mo; $110/yr. 
 
Full pg (7X9.5) $21/mo; $56.50/3 
mo; $107/6 mo; $210/yr. 
 

 

 
 

 

   2nd Monday  Material Women 3:00 –6:00 pm Holy Family Church 

September 2022 

9/8/22 Officers Meeting 6:00 pm Oakview Baptist Church 

8/15//22 Guild Meeting 6:30 – 9:00 pm Oakview Baptist Church 

2nd Monday Frayed Knots 4:30 - 6:00 pm Center East 

2nd Thursday Threadpickers 10:00 am – 2 pm Saint Mark’s   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sepember 15 Meeting Reminders: 
 

• Items for Show and Tell  
❖ Angel Quilts  
❖ Patriotic Quilts 
❖ Love Thy Baby Items  

• Food & Drink – Cookies & tea 

 

 

Irving Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 154291 
Irving, TX 75015-4291 

IRVING QUILT GUILD MISSION STATEMENT 
Promote fellowship among persons interested in all aspects of quilt 

making.  Preserve our quilt-making heritage and traditions.  Participate 
in quilt-related projects that are of service to our community. 

 

Please visit our website  

to learn more about the IQG!  
 

www. IrvingQuiltGuild.com 
 

 


